
 

 

The Cavendish School Newsletter – 20 July 2018 

The Cavendish School will be a special free school dedicated to young people with autism 
spectrum condition (ASC) built on the site at Impington Village College. The school will serve 
families across Cambridgeshire, offering places for children with an Educational Health and Care 
Plan (EHCP) in Years 3 to 13. 

Latest News 
 
Dear supporters of The Cavendish School 

It has been a while since we last communicated with you. Over the past few months we have 
been working closely with the Department for Education on the design brief for the new 
school. Draft plans are taking shape and we are very much looking forward to sharing those in 
the new (academic year). For now we wish to do two things: 

• Wish you all a great summer and a chance to relax 

• Put a date in your diary for a discussion forum we are planning to hold on Monday 15 
October 2018 at Impington Village College (between 4 and 6pm) on ‘designing 
environments for children and young people with autism’. This will give all an opportunity 
to hear a keynote address and participate in workshops, helping shape further the design 
and nature of The Cavendish School. 

More details in September!  

Kind regards 

Robert Campbell 
CEO, Morris Education Trust 

 


